
 
  
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 
PV Center Stage presents a prequel to the infamous Peter Pan story in their presentation of “Peter 
and the Starcatcher.” Catch this swashbuckling tale on October 27th, 28th, 29th, and November 
3rd, 4th, and 5th in the Performing Arts Center. Tickets are on sale now through the PVHS 
website, with the QR code on the posters, or on the Instagram page, @PVHSCenterStage.” 
(Harwin 10/17-21) 
 
 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 
 
 

COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 
TECHNOLOGY INFO 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

Anyone interested in girls' basketball, tryouts start on October 24th at 6:30 pm in the gym, if you 
have any questions, please come by room 331 and ask for Coach Mike. You must have a 
physical to tryout. Thanks. (Bloodworth 10/21-25) 
 
Attention girls: We have soccer tryouts on the October 25th and 27th. Please have your physicals 
uploaded and updated on dragonfly, if you plan to try out. If you have any questions, please 
email Coach Jerez at vhjerez24@gmail.com (Jerez 10/18-21) 
 
All those interested in trying out for boys basketball, tryouts will began on Monday October 19 
at 6:30 am in the gym.  If you have questions, please see Coach Guzman in room 364.  Must 
have a physical to tryout. (Guzman 10/19-21) 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2022-23 Announcers  



WEEK IN SPORTS 
 

 

Team                 Start 

JV Football vs. Santa Maria HS 3:00 N/A     4:30 

Varsity Football vs. Santa Maria HS (Homecoming)   7:30 

 
 
         “Good luck to all our Teams” 

 
OTHER 

 
Students, this is a reminder for this tonight’s big game: 
Our PV students WILL NOT be allowed on Santa Maria's side at any time during the games! 
No Back Packs will be allowed inside, and security is not responsible for them if you leave them 
outside the stadium. No hats, no baby powder, no outside food, no coolers, no flour or other 
items that can potentially cause a disruption. Security WILL escort you out if any of these rules 
are broken and you may face possible suspension as well. (Hernandez 10/19-21) 
 
Congratulations to this week’s Pride Card winners! The following students:  
Daniel Aguilar, Ricardo Hernandez Garcia, and Ynna Ebilane.  
Please come up to the front office during lunch to pick up the $10 gift card of your choice. Thank 
you for always doing the right thing and making us proud! 
 
 
 


